
NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE 
Highway 401 and Lauzon Parkway Interchange Study  
(GWP 3028-23-00), Preliminary Design and Class Environmental Assessment Study 

THE STUDY 
The Ontario Ministry of Transportation (MTO) 
has retained Stantec Consulting Ltd. to complete 
the Preliminary Design and Class Environmental 
Assessment (Class EA) Study for a new 
interchange at the future Lauzon Parkway 
connection to Highway 401. This interchange 
study builds upon the previously approved 
Municipal Class EA Study for the Lauzon 
Parkway, which included a proposed interchange 
at Highway 401 to address the current and future 
transportation needs in the study area. The study 
area is located in the City of Windsor and the 
Town of Tecumseh, in Essex County (see map). 

PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE  
A Public Information Centre (PIC) is being held to 
present the existing conditions, preliminary 
alternatives, evaluation of alternatives, and the 
Preferred Alternative. The PIC will be a drop-in 
format, with members of the Project Team 
available to discuss the project and respond to 
any questions you may have.  

The PIC is being held at the following date and location: 

Date: Wednesday April 16, 2025 
Location:  Ciociaro Club, 3745 North Talbot Road, Oldcastle, ON  N0R 1L0 
Time: 4:00 pm - 7:00 pm 

Comments are requested by May 16, 2025. Presentation materials will also be available on the project website following 
the PIC at: www.hwy401lauzon.ca.  

THE PROCESS 

This study is following the approved planning process for a Group ‘B’ project in accordance with the Class Environmental 
Assessment (Class EA) for Provincial Transportation Facilities and Municipal Expressways (2024). Upon completion of 
Preliminary Design, a Transportation Environmental Study Report (TESR) will be prepared to document the EA process, 
consultation activities, the evaluation of alternatives, and the recommended plan. The TESR will be available for a 30-day 
comment period at that time. Construction timing is subject to funding and approvals.   
 
If you wish to provide comments, have your name added to the study mailing list, or if you have questions about this 
project, please contact one of the Project Team members listed below. 

Adam Barg, P.Eng. 
Principal, Transportation, Consultant Project Manager 
Stantec Consulting Ltd. 
200 - 835 Paramount Drive 
Stoney Creek ON L8J 0B4 
Tel: 905-381-3216 
Email: comments@hwy401lauzon.ca 

Sinisa Sakic, P.Eng. 
Project Engineer 
Ministry of Transportation, Project Delivery West 
659 Exeter Road 
London ON N6E 1L3 
Tel: 519-854-9586 
Email: comments@hwy401lauzon.ca 

All media inquiries shall be directed to MTO’s Communications Branch at (416) 327-1158 or mto.media@ontario.ca.  

We are committed to ensuring that government information and services are accessible for all Ontarians. For 
communication supports or to request project information in an alternate format, please contact one of the preceding 
Study Team members. Information collected will be used in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of 
Privacy Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record.  
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